
What are the Perspectives? :

Crisis in Europe – Political Social Economic Perspectives

Winter Symposium 26th – 27th February 2016 at Copenhagen Business School

Please send your paper proposal to Øjvind Larsen,  larsen@cbs.dk latest 1. November 2015.




Europe is in these years confronted with many forms of challenges such economic crisis in Greece and South Europe, political fragmentation in the EU, wars in the close neighborhood, refugees and illegal emigration, dominant political right movements, economic and moral problems for the welfare models.
We invite to a workshop with presentations in the light of the recent crisis perspectives in Europe. You are invited to comment on these crisis themes. But we also welcome more classical
contributions and other crisis perspectives as mentioned in the entire three year program for the
Study Circle 3.

The Workshop is planned to take place at Copenhagen Business School – because NSU is also in an economic crisis. Therefore, there will not be any funding from NSU. For further information, please contact the coordinators Øjvind Larsen  larsen@cbs.dk and Jacob Rendtorff, jacrendt@ruc.dk.

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the Winter Symposium.
